
 

 
         

 

 
SSCP Communicating with 

Children and Young People who 
don’t have English as a first 

language  
 
 
Who should attend: This course is open to anyone who works with children and families in 
Salford or for children and family focused services. 
 
Objectives:  
 

• Develop a better understanding and awareness of the potential consequences of 
being an EAL/ESOL learner 

 

• Know what is best practice when working through an interpreter 
 

• Increase knowledge of practical tools and top tips when working with EAL/ESOL 
children and families 

 
The knowledge and skills you will learn on this course will not only support your work with 
children who don’t have English as a first language but can enhance your communication 
skills with all children and families 
 

 

Course Date Time Closing date for 
applications 

 

Tuesday 29th April 2025 
 

9.30am – 12 noon 1st April 2025 Application form 

 
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications received and to 
ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
Confirmation that a place has been allocated and details of the venue will be forwarded to the 
nominee following the closing date for applications. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/TqwFCwjq2A


 

 
 
CHARGING POLICY 
The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies will be 
charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 10 working 
days before the session.  This includes participants who arrive late and are not admitted 
by the trainers as they have missed a section of the course or participants who on the 
day inform the trainers they need to leave early.  The charge will be £50 and the 
notification will be circulated to your manager following the session. 
 


